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KofC 9487 June Council Meeting
Time: OCTOBER 4, 2021 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

MEET IN PERSON or Join the Zoom Hybrid Meeting

General Meeting:
Stewart Imagawa is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: K of C Council 9487 General Meeting 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82398599292?pwd=WXREcU1zQjM4UCtjYmg4TUIxSG54Zz09

Meeting ID: 823 9859 9292 
Passcode: KofC9487$

Officer’s Meeting:
Stewart Imagawa is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: K of C Council 9487 Officer’s Meeting 
Every month on the Third Wed, 12 occurrence(s)

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89059989650?pwd=aXlMRHNRUE51MlNRKzhoTXNVSXBXUT09

Meeting ID: 890 5998 9650 
Passcode: KofC9487!

http://kofc9487.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82398599292?pwd=WXREcU1zQjM4UCtjYmg4TUIxSG54Zz09

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82398599292?pwd=WXREcU1zQjM4UCtjYmg4TUIxSG54Zz09
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Grand Knight’s Report
My Brothers,
The 1st quarter of the Columbian year is behind us, we are coming out of the pandemic bit 
by bit.  Although we continue to present our meetings in a hybrid fashion, we find that, as 
expected, in person attendance is increasing while Zoom meeting participation is starting to 
wain.  The data provided by our production coordinator Stewart indicates we are averaging 3 
in attendance via Zoom.

September 13th-14th the National Catholic Prayer Breakfast was held in Washington, DC.

In the past month since our general meeting we had a full schedule.  Approximately 15 Members of our council partic-
ipated in the annual Retreat at Mater Dolorosa over the weekend of the 17th-19th.

We provided dinner for the Youth Ministry’s Movie Night. In total 35 Dominos pizzas for the kids and the staff, Thanks 
to Dave Atkinson for coordinating with Lyanamar. 

On Saturday 18th, Brother Mike Byrne coordinated the food drive.  In addition to the food donated $1290 was collect-
ed.  A number of Brothers participated; Stewart, Angel, Vince, Jaime to name a few. Thanks for your service.

Last week I met with Dave Cortens, State Coordinator of the Ultrasound Initiative. I provided him with a check for 
$4000 toward the Abortion Pill Reversal program as part of our Pro-Life program.  We have a location for our ultra-
sound, more details to follow at the council meeting.

We will also be conducting a Respect for Life fundraiser - November 20th - 21st.

It will most likely take place on the plaza, and will include a tastefully done video that will be shown during Mass, after 
the Homily.  It will be followed by information tables and breakfast to be served in the Pavillion.

Last Friday, the House of Representatives voted to pass the most radical abortion bill ever. Among other extreme 
actions, the so-called Women’s Health Protection Act would:

a.  Allow abortion on demand nationwide throughout every stage of pregnancy  
b.  Ban pro-life laws in every state and local government 
c.  Force Americans to support abortions with their tax dollars
d.  Likely eliminate conscience protections for doctors 

Please contact your Representative today -- either to express gratitude for voting against the bill or to express strong, 
but respectful, disagreement for voting for it, while urging him or her to reconsider support for this radical bill. 

Additionally, it is likely that the Senate will also vote on this bill in the very near future. Please also contact your two 
Senators to strongly urge them to oppose the Senate version of this bill when it comes up for a vote.

Brothers, it is time to stand. That is, it is time to pray and to speak. As Pope Francis told us in his message for our 
139th Supreme Convention: “In an age of epochal change, our societies need the courageous witness of men of faith 
and integrity, who can serve as a leaven of Christ’s kingdom of justice and peace, holiness and truth.”  And so, let us 
pray and recommit ourselves to building a culture of life, to praying the rosary frequently, to fasting and doing pen-
ance. And let us speak: letting our members of Congress know — together with our family and neighbors — where 
we stand.

Standing comes with cost. And we can expect a fight as we work to defend innocent human life. This is why the Holy 
Father’s call to follow St. Joseph as a man of creative courage is so important. St. Paul had many enemies, and his 
life was constantly threatened. Yet he was fearless, stating: “Woe to me if I do not preach the Gospel” (1 Cor 9:16). 
Strong words, but also encouraging ones, because they make our duty so clear.

So brothers, we too must have the courage to preach the Gospel. We too must stand, with St. Paul and all Christians 
throughout history, for the poor, the weak, the abandoned, the elderly, and the most vulnerable of all — the unborn. 

Reminder:  Saint Joseph Summit  - September 30th- October 3rd

As Men of faith, we look to Saint Joseph as our Spiritual Father for guidance. Below you will find info on the Saint 
Joseph Summit. It is being put on the Spirit Filled Hearts Ministry. This is a 4-day virtual event that is free to sign up 
for. It was just announced that our Supreme Knight Patrick Kelly is going to be a speaker as well. Please visit https://
www.spiritfilledhearts.org/ to sign up and for further details.

Mike Sofka - Grand Knight

http://kofc9487.com
https://koc9487.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76d5c4a68d50756101733bc8e&id=56ce061fcf&e=b4c40447fa
https://koc9487.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76d5c4a68d50756101733bc8e&id=56ce061fcf&e=b4c40447fa
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District Deputy’s Corner

I recently read a post on Facebook that said that the Church is too comfortable with people going 
to hell.  Shocking!  But as I pondered this over the next few hours and days, I concluded that the 
message was in fact true.  Let’s break this open a bit and see why I think it is a true statement.

First, are many people going to hell?  Our Protestant brothers and sisters seem to think that this is 
not a true statement.  In their world view all you have to do is say the sinner’s prayer, take Jesus 
as your personal savior, and presto, you are on the fast track to Heaven no matter what you do af-
ter that.  Once saved, always saved is what I’ve heard.  But our Catholic Faith teaches us that this 
isn’t true.  While it is true that in spite of the fact that I am a sinner, Jesus still loves me.  And by 
the way, he still loves you, too.  In fact, even if you or I were the only person that ever existed, well 
after Adam and Eve, that Jesus would still come down from Heaven and hang on the cross for us.  
But we must repent of our sins.  He waits for us in the Confessional.  If we go with sorrow for our 
sins we will be absolved of our sins and made clean again.  But I digress, with what I hear in the 
secular world:  non-binary gender identifica- tion, marital relations between people that aren’t 
husband and wife, etc., yes, I believe that many people are quite probably going to 
hell.  However, this remains God’s deci- sion, not ours.

Second, just what or who exactly is the Church?  It’s not the building alone 
though the building may be part of it.  It’s not the priests alone though they are 
part of it.  The Church includes all of us baptized as Catholic.  You and I are all 
called to evangelize for Jesus.  This has been our mission since Pentecost.  The 
fact that we aren’t evangelizing means that we are comfortable with sinners 
going to hell.  We must be on fire for the good news of the Gospel!  
Jesus defeated death!  Our Salvation is at hand!  Let me put it 
this way, if you found a website that would give you $100.00 just for 
asking for it you would be excited.  After claiming your $100 you would 
be telling everyone about this website so that they could get their 
$100, too.  I know that I would!  An eternity is worth so much more 
than $100 - we should be telling everyone we know!

So how do we evangelize?  Ob- viously, standing on the corner 
holding a sign that says John 3:16 and yelling at people that 
they are sinners and going to hell won’t do it.  In fact, that might even hurt our cause by causing 
people to get farther from Jesus.  We must live our lives as though we are the fifth Gospel.  (Hint, 
we are.)  People should know that we love our Lord by the way we live our lives.  Do people at 
work know that you are Catholic?  How about at your non-work activities?  I suggest that you be 
joyful, say grace before your meal, even in a restaurant or in the breakroom.  Don’t tell people that 
you’re Catholic but show them that you are Catholic.  Don’t go thumping them in the head with a 
Bible (as fun as that is).   

Let them come to you with their questions.  Answer them as best you can with calmness and a joy 
to be able to talk to them about our faith.

It’s October.  Every food is getting pumpkin spice (blech!).  Participate in your council’s activities 
when you can.  Make every council activity a recruiting event.  Have fun and encourage other 
men to join in your fun.  What have you got to lose?  This is just one more way to evangelize the 
men of your parish to learn what we do.

God Bless and Vivat Jesus!

http://kofc9487.com
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IN MEMORIUM - HONORABLE BROTHER JERRY GAU

by: Brother John Ojeda - 

I did Not know Jerry Gau but have heard so much about him.  I came into Bishop William R Johnson 
Council shortly before he passed away.  I understand he was a force to be reckoned with.

Recently, I was at Monday Morning recycling and talking with a Founding Brother and co-Founder of 
our recycling Program John Ruelas.  He mentioned that there is one person who did so much to estab-
lish our Council but he does not seem to get recognition.  That man is Jerome J. Gau.

Bishop William R Johnson Council was founded February 12, 1967.  Bishop Johnson was the 1st Bish-
op of Orange County.  Fr. Bill Krekelberg, a Brother Knight was interested in forming a Council at 
Santiago de Compostela.  A steering committee of Fr. Bill, Jerry Gau, Eddie Brown, Dick Gregg, Ray 
Rudy, Vince Holman, Jesse Messersmith and Henry Teterault was established.  Don’t feel bad, I do not 
remember many of these names myself.

The 1st meeting was held for this group November 1986.  Membership drives were held in January 
1987 and enough candidates and transfer members were found to establish the Council.  District Dep-
uty Harry Dillman set a 1st Degree for February 2nd.  28 members were exemplified and 8 more on 
February 10th.  On February 19th the District Deputy requested to grant a Charter for our new Council 
consisting of 36 new members, 34 transfers, and 11 readmissions.  The 1st meeting was held Febru-
ary 18th, 1987.  Dick Gregg was elected Charter Grand Knight, Bill Breen was the Recorder, Thomas 
Grinnell Treasurer, Eddie Brown - Deputy Grand Knight, and Jerry Gau -Financial Secretary.  This was 
a position Jerry held until he could not anymore due to health reasons.

Jerry was a Marine, is a Marine.  You are always a Marine.  He ran the Council from the beginning.  
He did everything by the book and did ensure the meeting ran efficiently according to Supreme guide-
lines.  He was relentless at recruiting.  This amazing Brother helped establish the Assembly Santiago 
de Compostela 2305, and became the Faithful Comptroller, a similar position to Financial Secretary 
with the 4th Degree.  He did the same things there. This is the main reason many of the early members 
became 4th Degree Knights.

John Ruelas also told me he established a Knights council when he was in Service.  Jerry was mar-
ried to Nellie, was born January 8, 1926, died November 6, 2002.  He retired from the Marines after 
20+ years, and then retired from the Postal Service.  He made his 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Degrees March 1, 
1950.  He was a Council member for 52 years.  He made his 4th Degree September 1, 1967, probably 
right before the Assembly was formed.  He was an Insurance Member and an Honorary Life Member 
when he passed.

I wish I could tell you more about Jerry.  Primarily he lived for the Knights and Church.  May he rest in 
Peace and be forever in our Prayers.

HOSPITALITY CORNER
By:  Ben Niewinsky – Hospitality Ministry

I want to thank all our Ushers and Hospitality Ministers for the wonderful job they are doing at all the English 
Masses.

Starting next month, we will conduct a Mass attendance count at the holy time.  I will talk about this at the 
next general Knights meeting.  Ushers and hospitality ministers please give the results of your count to Ben 
Niewinski.       

I am organizing a training class for all new ushers and hospitality ministers to be conducted on Thursday 
nights or Saturday morning after the 8AM Mass.  I will announce details after I receive approval from Father 
Thomas.

We are in need of more usher and hospitality help on the second Saturday of each month. 

http://kofc9487.com
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FAMILY OF THE MONTH - NORRIE & FRANCIS OLMO
by:  Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee

Congratulations to the Olmo family as the chosen Family of the Month!!   Why this family is select-
ed is a nice story.

Norrie is a knight for 2 years, a 4th degree and a Santiago parishioner for 30 years. He claims that 
he is blessed to be part of this very prestigious KofC group that helps a lot of people in need. Their 
dedication and devotion to serve inspired him to join to make a difference in people’s lives too.  He 
wants to share what our Lord Jesus showered him with; his time and his talent.

Norrie was born Catholic and came from an almost 100% Catholic country; the Philippines. His 
parents volunteered religiously in their church back in their province and took Norrie with them 
every day to help.

He is the youngest of seven children, born in Bataan, Philippines and moved to the USA in 1982. 
He has lived in Lake Forest since he was 10 years old and is a parishioner for 30 years.  His family 
loves to cook and cater mostly Filipino food. Norrie worked in a para-legal office as a Litigation As-
sistant, experienced to work as a postmaster, then landed as an Electronic assembler and Techni-
cian.

Norrie married his lovely wife Francis Ann (they were pen and phone pals) in 1993. Blessed with 2 
boys, Joseph Andrew, 25 years old and Nathaniel, 20 years old.  Francis Ann is a frontliner, a Reg-
istered Nurse. She works full time at Saddleback Hospital and per diem at Mission Hospital. She 
loves her profession and is dedicated to her work.  All 4 Olmos help at the Santiago Food Drive 
every 3rd Saturday of the month.  Norrie survived an “open heart surgery” in 2012, but that does 
that stop him from volunteering? Together, the family helps in any way they can as they do lots of 
recycling with the knights, Octoberfest with the church, and cook food for homeless people for the 
community.

They also pray together!!  This family attends prayer meetings every weekend. They are belong 
to a pray group/bible study in St Cecilia Catholic Church in Tustin called Divine Grace Charismatic 
Catholic Prayer Ministry.  At Santiago both Norrie and Ann are members of the Santiago Minstrels 
choir. 

       In retrospect, Norrie thinks, KOFC organization has a deep meaning and purpose for Men›s 
integrity as it gives him self-confidence and compassion in return. Norrie’s prayers are for us who 
are serving to always have joy, love, SMILE and dedication to serve. 

      Thank you to the Olmo family and again, congratulations.

http://kofc9487.com


by:  Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee 
         
Congratulations Mark!  Your willingness to volunteer has been noticed by the Council and therefore 
voted you as the most deserving Knight of the month. 
 
Mark reactivated his membership in November of 2020 and is now a 3rd degree knight. He has 
been very inspired by the Matthew Kelly books distributed by Santiago church and felt very strongly 
that he needed to increase his service to others; that we are called to do as Catholics. Becoming 
active in the Knights of Columbus seemed like a great way for him to increase his service to others. 

He also has been inspired by St. Faustina’s diary when Jesus told her that the sin that is the most 
offensive is that of abortion. The Knights’ message and actions to help end legalized abortion and 
provide expecting mothers with options also drew him to be a part of the Knights community.

Mark has volunteered at the food drives, preparing parish mailers, attend meetings, and staying 
with the silver rose when it was at our parish.  He is closing in on retirement and plans to be much 
more involved with the Knights when he retires.

Mark and wife, Eileen  have been members of our parish since 1988. They have been married for 
36 years. They were both baptized as infants and raised in the Catholic Faith. They met in college 
at Miami University in Oxford Ohio. They have 12 years of Catholic Education growing up. 

Mark’s parents were very active in their parish. His wife’s father was 
a 4th degree Knight at his parish in Florida. Their parents were 

great inspirations in how to live our faith. Mark and Eileen raised 
2 children who both received their sacraments of Initiation at 
Santiago De Compostela.  Eileen was a teacher for the parish 
children’s religious education program.

Their oldest, Jessica 29, has a master’s degree in education 
of special needs children. She works for Tustin School Dis-
trict and oversees the special needs programs for 5 of their 
schools as well as any students who are hospitalized.

Their son, Ryan 26, has his degree in communications and 
works as a graphic designer for an Irvine headquartered 

company. They feel very blessed that both of their children 
have good careers, college degrees, their health and were 

raised in the Catholic Faith. 
 

Both of their children were very involved in playing sports when they 
were growing up. Mark and Eileen volunteered as assistant coaches, and 

other various positions to help their programs. 
  
As for being a part of our parish’s Knights of Columbus Council, Mark said it has been everything 
he hoped it would be. From meeting likeminded men of Faith who lift each other up to be holy, and 
having so many opportunities to do works of charity, it is a blessing to be part of Council 9487.

Congratulations Mark!!
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KNIGHT OF THE MONTH  - MARK ANGEL
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LTC is an IMPORTANT PIECE OF THE PUZZLE

There are many financial consultants and retirement authorities who emphasize the need for a 
long-term care (LTC) product for estate preservation and family protection. While many commercial 
life insurance companies have gotten out of the long-term care business, the Knights of Columbus 
considers LTC a very important piece of the family protection puzzle. The Order has been actively 
offering our members this product for nearly 21 years without a premium increase on current pol-
icyholders. Members who wisely purchased an LTC plan from the Knights in 2000 are still paying 
the same premiums today. Even better, our LTC coverage is backed by the full strength of the Or-
der, which remains rooted in our strong Catholic values. Talk about stability when it counts. 

If we have not spoken about your need for LTC coverage in your family portfolio, please take some 
time out of your schedule to meet with me. 

Remember, long-term care policies are underwritten based on your health, and you most likely will 
never be any healthier than you are today. 

Mark Yubeta

(949) 322-7266

mark.yubeta@kofc.org

http://kofc9487.com
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Gene Ganley Memorial Recycling Report

News Worthy Events:
August was another good month $1,690.  This was a challenging month but we again have sent 
in three loads of recyclables.  Monday morning recycling is doing very well but we can always 
use more help.  However, we are in need of walkers at the Lake Forest Mobile Home Park.  It 
only takes less than one hour. Anyone that can help us out please contact Hector Guzman at 
(949)301-6686.

California Recycling Legislative Changes:  
We will be seeing some upcoming changes on the marking of recycle symbols on items. More 
details as they come forth.

Weekly Recycling a GREAT THANK YOU: 

We have a great group of dedicated weekly recyclers and they are doing a tremendous job of 
clearing out the drop off area. We can always use more help for this important program. Please 
contact Al if you can give us a few hours during the week.  We pair you up with someone to show 
you the ropes. Recycling is the major and very important program for our council to raise money 
and you are the key to this program. Any help you can offer is greatly appreciated.  Be sure to 
drop off your recyclables anytime and spread the word “to all” that they can do the same.  

Monday Morning Recyclers:
Thank all of you who contribute your time to make this program a success.  We start a 7 AM Mon-
day mornings and finish up around 9 AM.  Any time you can offer us is appreciated.  We are al-
ways in need of walkers for the mobile home park at Lake Forest. Everyone has a great time and 
it is great comradery.  Several of the group goes to Coco’s for breakfast after recycling.  Please 
contact Gerry Dubois (949)500-1064 or Hector Guzman (949)301-6686 to join the fun. You can 
learn a lot about recycling.

Vehicle:  
We are in need of someone that can do pick-ups  
at the park from 7 am to 8:30 on Mondays.  
Please contact Hector Guzman at (949)301-6686.

God Bless,

George Nothhelfer

Monday Morning Crew
Roger & Mo Boivin, Jay Donahue, Gerry Dubois, Hector & Cindy Guzman, Bob Morgan, John 

Ojeda, Ricardo Teano, Bud Givenrod, Joe Schulte, Dr. Mike McCormack, George Nothhelfer, Ja-
nine Glenn, Bert Dubois, Tim Tunila,  Domingo Roldan,  Bob Birtja, Barbara Ciolek, John Ruelas, 

Kevin Mooney, Dave Carey-Zuniga, David Balen,  Ed Enriquez, Roger & Therese Sonnenfeld, 
Norrie Olmo, Dennis de Rosia. 

http://kofc9487.com
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Respect Life Ministry invites you to 
spend one Holy hour in prayer to end 

abortion on Saturdays from 
11am to 12pm or 12pm to 1pm 

at the Corner of 
La Paz Road and Chrisanta Drive, near 
to the Planned Parenthood clinic in 

Mission Viejo.

http://kofc9487.com
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01   Jennifer Hipolito
02   John Ojeda
02   Janet Anderson Sr.
04   Domingo Roldan
05   Irene Willard
06   Janet Walker
08   Antoine Cassar
08   Alberto Mojica Macais
09   Giselle Breneman
11   David Atkins
11   Ignacio Mena
11   Erin Ulibarri
13   Bernard Laituri
13   Rev. Gregory Marquez
14   Richard Samaniego

15   Teresa Pooters
16   James Fitzgerald
18   David Balen
18   James Carlin
22   Garrett Blaney
22   Michael McCormack
23   Janeen Blackwelder
26   Joan Donahue
27   Patrick Nieblas
27   Joan Loos
27   Susan Stegall
28   Lynne Cowan
29   Robert Claproth Jr.
30   Rev Stephen Lesniewski
31   Dina Samaniego

Domingo/Ruby Roldan

Stewart/France Imagawa

Joseph/Nancy Marilley

Bernard/Linda Laituri

Patrick/Kathy Nieblas

Julio/Ana Martinez

Kenneth/Giselle Breneman

Joseph/Mary Papac

Christopher/Ann Smith

James/Dixie Stiegler

Patrick/Robin Bole

Israel/Theresa Connor

Richard/Laurie Mills

Sam/Estela Riela

Eric/Carol Schechter

October Anniversaries

October Birthdays

http://kofc9487.com
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COUNCIL 9487 - 2020/2021 OFFICERS

OUTSIDE GUARD
Dennis Fung

dkfung888@yahoo.com
213-300-4413

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
John Teeter 

expk2wn@me.com
949-338-7237

WARDEN
Chris Hudnall

chudnall60@gmail.com
619-994-5317

RECORDER
Michael Byrne 

mjb@3badge.com
949-525-8877

LECTURER
Dave Atkins

david.atkins@aveva.com
949-521-0335

TRUSTEE (2nd Year)
Vince Vasquez

vinniethehat@icloud.com
949-207-4085

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
John Blaney

jcblaney@att.net
949-837-4403

SPIRITUAL ADVISOR
Fr. Martin Vu

 frmartin@sdccatholic.org
949-951-8599

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Michael Klett

xsive.guy@gmail.com
949-288-3687

GRAND KNIGHT
Michael Sofka

expk2wn@me.com
949-338-7237

CHANCELLOR
Angel Garcia

angelsgarcia@cox.net
949-633-3893

TREASURER
Mike Ulibarri

mgu@earthlink.net
310-721-9160

ADVOCATE
Stan Banash

stanbanash@gmail.com
714-936-3190

INSIDE GUARD
Rodolpho (Roy) Reyes
rreyeseng@gmail.com

LECTURER
Ben Niewinski

benniewinski@yahoo.com

TRUSTEE (1st Year)
Ken Breneman

kbreneman@cox.net
949-449-3587

TRUSTEE (3rd Year)
Robert Kupfert

bkupfert@brdirect.com
949-635-9431

CHAPLAIN
Fr. Thomas Paul K. Naval

frthomas@sdccatholic.org
949-951-8599

http://kofc9487.com
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COUNCIL 9487 - PROGRAM DIRECTORS

PROGRAM DIRECTOR
Michael Sofke 

expk2wn@me.com
949-338-7237

SCHOLARSHIP CHAIR
Clete Menke

cletemenke@me.com
714-721-0521

YOUTH DIRECTOR
Joseph Vincent

lillian.vincent@cox.net
949-713-6770

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8199@att.net
949-632-1961

RECYCLING
George Nothhelfer

gnothhelfer@cox.net
949-500-3187

BEREAVEMENT
John Ojeda

john.ojeda@cox.net
949-595-0990

SICKNESS
Eric Schechter

@
949-586-8275

FOURTH DEGREE
Dick Gregg

rjgmmm@cox.net
949-305-1419

 

FR MCGIVNEY GUILD ADV.
Rodolpho (Roy) Reyes
rreyeseng@gmail.com

PUBLIC RELATIONS
Pat Larkin

patrick@WCInc.onmicrosoft.com

PRO LIFE/DAY SHARING
Bernie Laituri

blaituri@aol.com
949-546-8949

BILINGUALMEMBERSHIP
Jose Lopez

lopezjose964@yahoo.com
949-586-6019

KofC INSURANCE AGENT
Mark Yubetta

mark.yubeta@kofc.org
949-322-7266

HOLY HOUR
Bernie Laituri

blaituri@aol.com
949-770-5468

RETENTION CHAIRMAN
Ricardo Teano

ricardo8199@att.net
949-632-1961b

NEWSLETTER
Steve Grindrod

kocnews@bayshaman.com
805-305-1945

WEBMASTER
Joe Larosa

jlarosa@cox.net
 -   -

http://kofc9487.com
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS
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COUNCIL 9487 - SPONSORS

 

Dominic E. Rainone 
A Professional Law  Corporation 

 

7700 Irvine Center Drive, Suite 800, Irvine CA 92618 

(949)833-3433         fax: (949)423-0142        e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw.com     

Estate Planning    Probate    Trust Administration    General Counsel 

At Maurer Technical Services, LLC we have over 
25 years experience servicing portable nukes. 
We calibrate and repair nuclear moisture/density 
gauges. We specialize in CPN/InstroTek gauges. 
We also repair and calibrate Troxler and Humboldt 

nuclear moisture/density gages.

We offer full three block density, and two block 
moisture calibrations on NIST traceable blocks 
with the fastest and most accurate service avail-
able anywhere in the southwest USA including Ha-
waii. We also sell the most accurate and depend-
able gauges in the business, the MC3 Elite, MC1 
Elite and 3500 Xplorer made by CPN/InstroTek.

http://kofc9487.com
http://www.rainonelaw.com
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Business Card Size (3.5” x 2”) is $60 per year.

Additional Business Card Size is $40 per year

One space the size of two business Cards is $100 per year

Get your business card in the next issue by calling

Brother Ricardo Teano at 949-632-1961

CELEBRATE A LIFE. CHERISH A MEMORY. PLAN FOR THE FUTURE.

CREMATORY       MORTUARY      PRE-PLANNING

WWW.MCCORMICKANDSON.COM
LAGUNA BEACH | 1795 LAGUNA CANYON ROAD | (949) 494-9415 (CAFD 1212) 
LAGUNA WOODS | 25002 MOULTON PARKWAY (OUTSIDE GATE #3) | (949) 768-0933 (CAFD 1312)

http://kofc9487.com

